
Home Reading
Pupils will continue to bring home their reading
books home on a Monday, these need to be
returned every Friday so books can be changed
and sent out again on the following Monday.

Apps and Websites
All pupils have log ins for Numbots and Times
Table Rock Stars and are encouraged to use these
at home to support their learning.
Some pupils also have a log in for Lexia and Maths
Whizz..

PE Kit
2ZC's PE lesson is on a Thursday. 2MK's PE lesson
is on a Tuesday. Pupils need to come to school in
their PE kits - shorts/joggers, a t-shirt and
trainers.

Water Bottles
All pupils need a clear water bottle containing
only water or very diluted juice, in school every
day. these need to be taken home and washed
daily. As the weather gets warmer, this is
incredibly important.
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Staffing and contacts
Assistant Head and Phase Leader
Mrs Kirsty Roantree - kirsty.roantree@vennacademy.org

Teachers
2ZC - Miss Callow zoe.callow@vennacademy.org
2MK - Miss Roantree - megan.kirlew@vennacademy.org

Teaching Assistants
Mrs Smith
Miss Adams

03.06.24
Back to school

19.06.24
Y2 trip to Big

Malarkey

24.6.24
School closed

28.06.24
Year 1 and 2

Sports Morning

02.07.24
Year 2 trip to

Yorkshire Wildlife
Park

05.07.24
Reports will be

sent home

09.07.24
Open classrooms

5.7.24
Reports will be
coming home. 

15.07.24
Transition Week



English
We will continue to apply the Key
Stage 1 grammar and punctuation

features to our writing. We will
write a range of genres including,
narratives, recounts and letters.

PSHE
We will be talking about the changes that
are happening to us. We will talk about

how we have changed since being a baby.
We will link these changes to changes in

school such as moving to Year 3 in
September.

Together we will master...

Maths
We will be exploring the volume of

different containers and exploring how
much water they hold. We will learn to tell

the time to the nearest 5 minutes.

Science
We will be learning about living things and

their habitats.
We identify habitats as a home and give
examples of animals and plants habitats.

Music
We will use our voices to make different
noises and learn how to make different
sounds using percussion instruments. 

Geography
We will be learning about Sierra Leone

and how the city of Freetown compares to
Hull. We will look at the physical and
human features of Freetown and Hull.

RE
We will be learning more about
Hinduism, specifically Hindu

stories and symbols.

Computing
We will be learning about coding.

We will learn how to design a
program using a simple algorithm.

PE
We will focus on running,

jumping and throwing
techniques.

DT
We will be tasting smoothies that are

already available before tasting fruits and
vegetables that can be used in a smoothie.

We will then design, make and evaluate
our own smoothies.


